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Monthly Water and Sewer Billing Information 

 

July 30, 2015—Olean--The City of Olean recently mailed the August water and sewer bills.  Please take 

note that all bills are now on a monthly cycle and are to be paid on August 17, 2015.  Late fees will be 

added if the bill is not paid by August 20, 2015.   

“The Common Council voted to change our water billing procedures.  After a two year study, the City 

has moved to a monthly billing system,” William J. Aiello, Mayor of the City of Olean, said.  “Our 

quarterly billing cycle was a burden to many of our residents and this will help them budget 

appropriately.” 

Mayor Aiello added, “The City is also pleased to offer electronic billing and payments with the Go Green 

Initiative.  Details are on-line at the City’s website--www.cityofolean.org.  Paperless billing is a nice 

alternative for many of our residents and it saves both time and money.” 

“It is important for all residents to remember, payment is due on the seventeenth of the month.  A late 

fee of ten percent will be added at the close of business on the twentieth of the month,” Mayor Aiello 

said.  “I am optimistic that this new system will be advantageous to both our residents and the City.” 
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